
 
 

 

 

CAERPHILLY STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION (SACRE) - 9TH MARCH 2015 

 

SUBJECT: MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 2014-15 AND HUMANIST REQUEST FOR CO-
OPTION 

 

REPORT BY: VICKY THOMAS - RE CONSULTANT TO CAERPHILLY SACRE 
 

 
 
1.1 At its meeting on the 6th November 2014, Members considered a request from Mr Ken 

Chamberlain of the Humanist Association to speak at its next meeting with regard to Humanist 
representation on Caerphilly SACRE. 

 
1.2 SACRE agreed the request and resolved that the supporting information received from Mr 

Chamberlain be resubmitted for their consideration on the 9th March 2015.  
 
1.3 The current membership of Caerphilly SACRE is attached at Appendix 1 and the supporting 

information received from Mr Chamberlain is attached at Appendix 2 for Members information. 
 
  
 
 
Author:  E. Sullivan, Democratic Services Officer, Ext 4420. 
 
Appendices: 
Appendix 1 Membership of Caerphilly SACRE 2014-2015 
Appendix 1 Supporting Information from Mr K. Chamberlain - Humanist Association 
 


